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* MONTANA Office of the Provost

STATE UNIVERSITY

Dear Faculty,

Commencement is a celebration of achievement, transformation and the
lasting impact of education. This Friday, May 9, we will confer nearly 2,500
degrees to students whose journeys have been transformed by their
experiences at Montana State University. Their accomplishments reflect years
of hard work and are a testament to the guidance, mentorship and teaching
you provided.

Your presence at Commencement means more than you may realize. For our
graduates, seeing the faculty who believed in them and helped them grow
makes the day all the more meaningful. I hope you’ll join us in celebrating
this important milestone. No RSVP is required, and details about the
ceremony—including timing, location, and regalia—can be found here.

In addition to the main ceremony, each College is hosting its own graduation
celebration. These gatherings are a special opportunity to recognize our
graduates’ accomplishments in a more personal setting and to connect with
their families, who are always eager to meet the faculty who made such a
difference.

Thank you for the care and dedication you show our students and each other.
Your work defines the Montana State experience, and because of you, our
graduates leave MSU with an intellectual foundation and skills to make a
lasting impact.

Wishing you a strong finish to the Spring 2025 semester and a restful,
rewarding summer.

Warm regards,

Foek

Dr. Robert L. Mokwa | Executive Vice President and Provost
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